From: Beth Berlin

To: Dave DeGrandpre

Subject: re: Greenough Heights staff report
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:04:12 AM
Hi Dave,

I've been reviewing the Greenough Heights subdivision proposal and the Planning Board notes
but cannot find the staff report referred to in the meeting minutes. Can you send me a link to
it. Tused to be a Grants Administrator and the first Brownfield Coordinator , and
environmental review officer for the City-County for over a decade. I have currently served
on the air Quality advisory council for over 12 years.

I also noticed that the applicant stated that this project was not in the Air Stagnation Zone. It
is and they need to be working with air quality staff on requirements for mitigating air quality
issues during construction.

Thanks,
Beth Berlin
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